
       

 

    
 

                 

June 2020 
Well, it seems that summer is officially here. The 
weather has heated up nicely the past couple of 
weeks and some of the residents have been seeing 
“baby” wildlife around the building. It is my 
understanding that we have a fawn, some baby 
rabbits, squirrels, woodchucks and a unique 
Albino bird.  And although we are still limited on 
what activities we can have, we are continuing the  
“Hallway” Bingo and getting in some more Ice 
Cream Socials. 
Again, our gratitude goes out to all our residents 
and their families for being so understanding 
during this difficult time. We are praying for all of 
you and we can’t wait until our doors will be open 
to all. Stay healthy and stay safe. 
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Memorial Day and  
Graduation Messages 

In case you missed them, some of our wonderful 
residents did short video messages thanking all the 
veterans for their service and congratulating this 
year’s High School Graduates. Please check out 
our Facebook page for those wonderful tributes 
and encouraging words. 
 

 

Hair Styling and Trimming 
 

Well, the ladies are still trusting us to wash and 
style their hair. A few of the residents, including 
some men, have asked (begged actually) for a 
trim and so we managed to trim them up a little 
bit. I think we did okay, but they really want and 
need the professionals to come in and take care 
of them. Keeping our fingers crossed that it 
won’t be long now.   
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Our Deepest Condolences 
A huge hole has been left in our hearts by the 
passing of Elaine Craven. Please keep her family 
and the Hope Landing family in your prayers as we 
are adjusting to her being gone. Elaine had a heart 
of gold and was a kind and generous person. We 
are going to miss her so much. Rest in Peace dear 
sweet lady, until we meet again! 

                       
 

Ice Cream Socials 

         

                      

                                    
Ice Cream, Ice Cream, we all 
Scream for ICE CREAM!! 
      
 

 
         

 
 

 
Feeling Thankful!! 

First of all, “Thank you” to all of the 
Barnbusters 4H Club members who sent cards, 
letters and pictures of their farm animals for 
residents and staff to enjoy. If you know any of 
these young people, please pass along our 
sincerest gratitude for thinking of the residents 
at Hope Landing and the Haven. Their 
thoughtfulness is truly appreciated.  

               
 

And secondly, “Thank you” to Heart to Heart 
Hospice for recognizing our “essential” workers 
with signs and a yummy lunch. It’s nice to know 
that people really care. Thank you!!! 
 

 
 

 
 

“Like” and follow us on Facebook 
for updates. 
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